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Dear Andrew,

I am writing regarding the proposal to allow seaplanes to operate on Lake Burley Griffin. I
am strongly opposed to this proposal as the significant noise this will involve will negatively
impact the amenity of the thousands of people who regularly walk, ride and cycle around
the lake and also those who sail and row on the lake for the sake of benefitting the very
small number of people who will use the seaplanes. The operation of seaplanes will break
with the long standing tradition of banning the operation of powered craft on the lake.

Regards,
Peter Jovanovic




